Claxby Community Field Report For Claxby Parish Council Meeting August 2025

The Play Equipment annual inspection will take place in the next few weeks by ROSPA.

Cable ties have been attached to the top pole of the new swing seat to prevent birds landing on it. This work was undertaken by the volunteers from the Councillor Volunteer Scheme. They also painted the basketball post. We are grateful for their support.

Village volunteers have sited a new seat and have fixed into the ground all of the seats and picnic tables in the play area.

The new seat has been very kindly donated to the village field. Thank you very much indeed.